

END-OF-TERM TEST 3 (SEMESTER 2)

Duration: 60 minutes

I. LISTENING (2.5 points)

TASK 1 Listen to the conversation between Minh and Daisy.
Circle the best answer A, B, or C. You will listen TWICE.

1. What is the topic of the oral test?
 - A. It's about climate change.
 - B. It's about how to lessen the human's harmful impact on the environment.
 - C. It's about people's negative responses to the environment.
2. How long may it take for plastic items to decompose?
 - A. Hundreds of years
 - B. A hundred years
 - C. Several years
3. How many days does Minh have to prepare for his oral test?
 - A. Four days
 - B. More than four days
 - C. Four weeks
4. What alternative choice does Daisy recommend to Minh to talk about?
 - A. The reduction in using private vehicles to prevent air pollution
 - B. The reduction in using plastic items to protect the environment
 - C. The reduction in using fossil fuels to save the natural resources
5. What solution does Minh choose to present for his test?
 - A. Using public transportation to reduce polluted air.
 - B. How to use cars and motorbikes efficiently.
 - C. Protecting the environment by preventing plastic bags consumption.

TASK 2 Listen to a talk about protecting the environment and complete the note. Write ONE WORD in each blank. You will listen TWICE.

SALVAGING MATERIALS

Benefit:

- Less (1) _____ or fuel needed to turn materials into new items.
- Less (2) _____ impact on the environment.

Examples:

- Change old car tires to (3) _____.
- Make new shelters from used (4) _____ and decorate them with (5) _____ car parts.

II. READING (2.5 points)

TASK 1 Read the passage. Circle the best answer A, B, or C to each of the questions.

Global warming is said to be a culprit of many destructive natural damages. Many research shows that glaciers in Antarctica and Greenland are melting quickly, which has a detrimental influence on ocean currents. Cold lands are habitats of various polar mammals; therefore, ice melting means that their homeland is shrinking in size, and **they** will be on the brink of extinction. Furthermore, scientists point out that the global rising temperature results in the death of many coral reefs in many regions and the disappearance of various kinds of fish. It is not to mention the fact that human life has also been threatened. Most meteorologists and marine experts agree that the change of average heat worldwide links to the extensive storms and hurricanes, and other naturally severe disasters happening around the planet. Recently, a devastating tornado has badly torn a coastal state in the USA, killing at least 70 people and destroying a lot of houses and infrastructure. The town mayor said that he had never seen such a violently tremendous natural phenomenon before. Many European countries have also witnessed the rage of Mother Nature when they have been hit by ferocious storms taking months to recover the local people's normal life. No one will know exactly the future, but the worst scenario of the earth can be predictable for sure if humans continue treating the environment

as they are doing. Global warming is an emergency issue that should be resolved immediately.

1. What is the passage mainly about?
 - A. Disastrous results of global warming.
 - B. How bad humans are treating the earth.
 - C. The deadly storms and tornadoes occurred in many countries.
 - D. The reason why glaciers are melting.
2. What does the word '**they**' in line 5 mean?
 - A. Glaciers
 - B. Cold lands
 - C. The polar mammals
 - D. The habitats of the polar mammals
3. According to the text, what natural disaster has happened?
 - A. A hurricane in the USA
 - B. Storms of different types in some European countries and the USA
 - C. Some droughts and hurricanes in the USA and European countries
 - D. A flood and a storm in the USA and European countries
4. According to the text, where has suffered badly in a destructive tornado lately?
 - A. A mountainous area in a European country
 - B. A coastal state in Canada
 - C. A central state in the USA
 - D. A seaside state in the USA
5. Without timely actions, the worst future of humans' life can be _____.
 - A. solved immediately
 - B. seen by no one
 - C. certainly forecast
 - D. surely avoided